

Office of Curricular Affairs 819 E. 1st Street Tucson, AZ 85719 Tel: (520) 621-6688

MEMORANDUM

Date: May 8, 2024

To: Robert Q. Berry III, Dean, College of Education

Iliana Reyes, Associate Dean, College of Education

Leslie D. Gonzales, Department Head, Educational Policy Studies & Practice, College of Education

From: Greg L. Heileman, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education

Re: Notification of Program Disestablishment

This memorandum serves as formal notification and official record for approval to disestablish the graduate major in Educational Leadership (EDLEDS) in the Educational Policy Studies & Practice department within the College of Education. The last term valid is fall 2021.

By copy of this memo, I am requesting that appropriate changes be made to systems, records, and publications to reflect the creation of the program.

cc: Ronald W. Marx, Interim Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost Greg Heileman, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education
Craig Wilson, Vice Provost, Online and Distance Education
Gary Packard, Interim Senior Vice Provost, Online Initiatives
Marilyn Taylor, Associate Vice President, Finance and Administration
Amanda Gluski, Assistant Registrar, Office of the Registrar
Academic Programs & Organizations Notifications Distribution List



The following has been updated in UAccess.

Effective Date: 08/01/2021 Academic Plan Code: EDLEDS

Description: Educational Leadership **Last Admit Term: Fall 2021 (2214)** Effective Term: Fall 2021 (2214)